
       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1. Reminder – Pro D Day tomorrow, no school. 

 

2.  Track & Field – If you did not get your permission slip yesterday, please go 

to room 101 at nut break to pick one up.  Also, don’t forget to fill out the 

form on teams. 

 

3.  Citadel Cares - Attention all Citadel Cares members.  We will be having a 

brief meeting today (Thursday) at recess.  It will be a short one folks. 

 

4. Pizza, pizza, pizza - Next Thursday, April 25th, Citadel Cares will be selling 

Pizza, Chips, iced tea and donuts.  Please come out and support us! 

 

5.  Candy Cups - Our Last Candy Cup sale of the year will be this coming 

Monday, April 22nd.  Again, this will be Citadel Cares' last candy cup sale 

of the school year. 

 

6. Attention Grade 6 Students - For those students interested in joining the 

Citadel Cares Leadership group, please meet in Ms.  D'Alfonso's room at 

Lunch time today (Thursday).  That is Ms.  D'Alfonso's room 107. 
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